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Date: March 25th, 2025
TO:  Greenfield Board of Works and Public Safety
RE:  New vehicle purchase
 I am requesting the Board of Works to approve the purchase of a 2025 Chevrolet Tahoe PPV 4x4 Pursuit vehicle from Kelley Chevy LLC in Fort Wayne IN.  The purchase price of the vehicle is $52,900.  This vehicle is being specifically purchased to be our Police K-9 vehicle due to the size and capabilities of the vehicle.  I am asking to purchase this vehicle without seeking bids, as this vehicle is already priced at the Indiana QPA Pricing, 
Respectfully,

Chief Brian Hartman 
“To protect and serve the citizens of Greenfield”

